Angel of Hope

The unveiling of the Angel of Hope at the first service for families who have lost a child was Dec.6. The bronze Angel of
Hope idea comes from the Christmas Box story. There are Angels in many cities of the US now. It was a beautiful evening
outdoor service with music, candles, and white roses to lay at the foot of the Angel. Many families were in attendance. Our son
Elijah and Nathan were with us. A lady who lost triplets started this foundation in LaGrange and collected donations. It has
taken her two years. It was many thousands of dollars to have this statue. We are thankful and proud to be a part of this. Also,
she sold bricks with the child's name on it. It is located in front of the Hospice with a garden and brick walkway around it.

[f you are in the 100 mile range of LaGrange and have lost a child, or know of someone who has, contact Kathy Reyes or
Leigh Taylor, by writing Project Angel of Hope, P.O. Box 2853, La Grange, GA., 30241.

If you would like to start an Angel of Hope foundation in your area and be a Blessing to others who have lost a child, as Kathy
Reyes has to all of us, contact her at the above PO Box .



